NOR CAL
CARPENTERS
UNION

March 31, 2023

San Francisco Board of Supervisors Sent via USPS and electronic mail
Rules Committee

1 Dr. Carlton B Goodlett Place

City Hall, Room 244

San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Appointment to the Treasure Island Development Authority

Dear Members of the Rules Committee:

The Nor Cal Carpenters Union strongly supports the appointment of Mr. Timothy Reyff to serve
on the Treasure Island Development Authority. Tim has been actively involved in monitoring
projects on Treasure Island, tracking their progress and dispatching workers to these projects. He is
familiar with the challenges and opportunities that face the development of Treasure Island, and
would be an asset to the Authority.

As a longtime resident of San Francisco, he has a vested interest in the growth and progress of the
City of San Francisco, as well as the whole Bay Area. He has interacted with the Treasure Island
Development Authority over multiple years, and as such, is familiar with the organization. I am
confident that he shares the aims of the Treasure Island Development Authority, and would be
dedicated to their mission and goals.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please do not hesitate to reach out with any
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Executive Officer

IB:rs

¢ Victor Young, clerk

265 Hegenberger Road, Suite 200 (510) 568-4788 — fax (510) 568-7916
Oakland, CA 94621-1480 - www.norcalcarpenters.org



